
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:31:14 PM
Importance: High

From: Ken  
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:10 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>;
Subject: Say NO to any Enbridge increase
 
Hello Energy Cost Decision Makers:
 
Please say NO to any increase in our cost for the heating
of our homes this winter.  NO means no increase!!!!!
 
No new vehicles....
No salary increases.....
No additional expenditures....
 
It is very simple.  Call your parents and grandparents and
ask them how much of an increase they received this year 
in their income.  With the inflation, anyone in their right mind
would not be suggesting increases in such costs.  Be happy 
with the wonderful annual salary you receive.  Trust us, it is
already a great deal more than most folks are receiving.  
 
All the best for the Holiday Season;
 
Ken




